
Math Made Easy: Boosting Your Child's
Numeracy Skills and Confidence
It is often thought that we have or don’t have a Math brain. As parents we
wonder why our child finds Math a challenge, when we don’t. In this session
we will explore what lies beneath the ability to do Math and the diagnosis of
dyscalculia and find out how, using the brain’s ability to change, we can
reshape the brain's numerical pathways, establishing a solid foundation in
math. 
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